
 

Sat Paul Mittal School Hosts Informative Workshop on Traffic Rules 

 

Sat Paul Mittal School organized a highly informative workshop on Traffic Rules on 31st July 2024 
in the Mittal Auditorium, which aimed at educating students of classes IX to XII about the 
importance of traffic safety and the new legal provisions related to underage driving. 

The workshop featured insightful presentations by Officer Jasbir Singh and Avtar Singh, who 
shared valuable information and real-life examples to engage and inform the students. The 
workshop focused on a crucial law passed in 2019, which is set to be implemented from August 
1, 2024. This law includes stringent penalties aimed at curbing underage driving and enhancing 
road safety. The students were provided with a comprehensive understanding of the provisions 
of this law and its potential consequences. 

In addition to discussing the 2019 law, the workshop also covered the significance of traffic lights 
and the critical role they play in maintaining road order and preventing accidents. The 
consequences of violating traffic rules, particularly for underage drivers, were thoroughly 
explained to the students. 

At the conclusion of the workshop, the Principal of Sat Paul Mittal School, Ms. Bupinder Gogia 
thanked the resource persons, for their invaluable contributions and for taking the time to 
educate the students on such a vital topic. Their expertise and dedication were greatly 
appreciated by both the students and staff. 

This initiative by Sat Paul Mittal School underscores the institution's commitment to the safety 
and well-being of its students, equipping them with essential knowledge to become responsible 
road users. 


